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April 2021 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday      30 
April 2021. 
 
Students will be asked for a donation around 50p, which will be collected on their entrance 
in to school. 
 
Although this is a non-school uniform day our usual high standards and expectations still 
apply regarding work rate, jewellery, hair and make-up.  Added to this there is an 
expectation that outfits worn are suitable for a learning environment.  
 
Year 11 students have put together different activities to raise funds towards their end of 
year Prom.  
 
Throughout the next couple of weeks (starting on Tuesday 27 April 2021) there will be 
different activities taking place each lunch time which the year 11 students have planned. 
Some of the activities they have planned are:- 
 

• Cake stall 

• Penalty shoot out 

• Wet sponge event – throwing sponges at teachers trapped in stocks! 

• Tombola 

• Raffle 
 
Students may wish to bring some extra money with them on these days so that they can 
participate in some of the above activities. Students will be given the information during 
tutor time on which activities are taking place on which day. 
 
I look forward to everyone participating in this fundraising day and I thank you in advance 
of your continued support of the Skegness Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs H Willis  
Head of Year 11  

 

 


